
Notification regarding EPA Licence Application for P0914-01  – Westland 
Horticulture Limited 

Dear Sir or Madam,

The Agency has refused to consider the application by Westland 
Horticulture Limited in respect of the site named Westland Horticulture, 
Lower Coole, Mayne, Ballinealoe & Clonsura, Near Coole & Fineagh, 
Westmeath, Register No. P0914-01.

Please note that there is no requirement for you to acknowledge receipt of 
this email.

Yours faithfully,
Environmental Licensing Programme
Office of Environmental Sustainability
Tel: 053-9160600

Sent: 18-12-2020

To: An Taisce - The National Trust For Ireland;  Department of Agriculture, 
Food and the Marine;  Department of Culture, Heritage and the Gaeltacht;  
Department of Transport, Tourism and Sport;  Dept of Comms, Climate 
Action &amp; Env - Sp Bd(1);  Dept of Comms, Climate Action &amp; Env - 
Sp Bd(2);  Fáilte Ireland - Spec. Body;  Health &amp; Safety Authority;  
Health Service Executive;  Inland Fisheries Ireland - Spec Body;  Irish 
Water - Spec. Body;  Teagasc;  The Heritage Council;  Westmeath County 
Council - Pln Sec (Spec Body);  Westmeath County Council-Environ 
Section Spec Body

From: noreply Reply
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